
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Prospective Contributor, 

I hope this letter finds you well.  As a business, you understand the importance of community 

involvement and the power of giving back. Today, I am reaching out to share with you an opportunity to 

join forces with an organization that embodies the spirit of community and generosity – the E.C. Cruisers 

Car Club. 

Founded in January of 1992 by employees of the Elliott Company in Jeannette, PA, the E.C. Cruisers 

started as a gathering of coworkers and friends who shared a passion for all things automotive. What 

began as a small group has since evolved into a thriving non-profit organization that welcomes members 

from all walks of life throughout western Pennsylvania. 

What sets the E.C. Cruisers apart is our commitment to not only celebrating our love for cars, but also 

making a meaningful difference in our community. Through our various car cruise events, we strive to 

give back to those in need and support local charitable organizations that make a positive impact on the 

lives of others. The E.C. Cruisers have consistently demonstrated this dedication to serving others. To 

date, we have donated over $130,000 to The Westmoreland Children First organization, while also 

contributing to numerous other charitable causes across our community. 

Our mission goes beyond just fundraising. We also prioritize fellowship, education, and safety within the 

automotive community. From monthly meetings with guest speakers to educational outings promoting 

vehicle preservation and safety, we are committed to enriching the lives of our members and the 

community at large. 

As we reflect on our journey over the past thirty plus years, we are grateful for the support of 

organizations like yours that make our charitable endeavors possible. By becoming a sponsor of the E.C. 

Cruisers, you will not only be supporting a worthy cause but also gaining exposure for your business, 

while aligning yourself with a respected and beloved community organization. 

Whether you choose to sponsor one of our events, contribute to our charitable efforts, or simply join us 

in celebrating our shared passion for automobiles, your partnership with the E.C. Cruisers will make a 

difference. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make a meaningful impact and join us on our journey of 

giving back. Together, we can drive positive change and create a brighter future for our community. 

Warm regards, 
 
Jason Lehman 
Community Engagement 
E.C. Cruisers Car Club 
Jason.lehman@eccruisers.org 
412-315-8568 
www.eccruisers.org 
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